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This application is being continued by the Applicant to the December 16th, 2024 Zoning Hearing Master Hearing.    

 

 

Zoning  
Administrator  
Sign-off:  



From: Timoteo, Rosalina
To: Timoteo, Rosalina
Subject: FW: RZ-STD 24-1297 Continuance
Date: Thursday, October 31, 2024 9:45:28 AM

 
From: David Higuera <rxhiguera@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, October 31, 2024 8:52 AM
To: Zoning Intake-DSD <ZoningIntake-DSD@hcfl.gov>
Subject: RZ-STD 24-1297 Continuance

 
Good morning,

I hope this message finds you well.

Logan McKaig, your project manager, has asked for a continuance to the December hearing.
He would like to wait until the parcel is certified before proceeding to the hearing.

Please let me know if you need any additional information or have any questions.

Thank you!

Sincerely,
David Higuera
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